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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

OFFICE OF POLICY AND MANAGEMENT

Office of Labor Relations

May 2, 2003 

OFFICE OF LABOR RELATIONS

GENERAL NOTICE NO. 2003-16A

TO:

Labor Relations Designees

FROM:
Office of Labor Relations

SUBJECT:
IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING NP-2 VACANCIES

The NP-2 job fair(s) addressed in OLR General Notice 2003-16 are scheduled for May 12, 14 and 19, 2003 at CEUI Headquarters in Middletown, CT.  At this point, it is anticipated that only one day will be necessary and the other two days will be used only if needed.  The job fair will begin at 8:00am and continue until all eligible persons have been given an opportunity to select a position.  A representative of each agency with NP-2 vacancies that can be filled through this process must attend the job fair.  As individuals select positions, the agency representative can then have the person fill out any applicable paperwork and also tell the person where and when to report for duty.

The job fair(s) will deal only with persons who have contractual reemployment rights.  That being the case, selection of positions is based solely on seniority and agencies will have no ability to interview or otherwise select from among eligible employees.  At this time, individuals who have rights to positions other than through the NP-2 Contract (such as SEBAC) are not being considered for the vacant positions and will not be until all persons with contractual reemployment rights have exercised or waived their rights.  This process is for actually approved vacancies only and cannot be used for anticipated approvals.
Labor Relations Designees with questions regarding this should contract Paul Bodenhofer at (860) 418-6215.  All others please direct your inquiries to your agency Personnel Office.
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Director of Labor Relations
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